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Agenda Item 
Item 9. C. – Study Area #3 Update 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Staff is still awaiting approval from the US Army Corps of Engineers, who is waiting word from the 
Minnesota State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO), before issuing approval. 

Staff is also waiting for guidance from the City of Eden Prairie as to how the LMRWD can get the 
recently purchased property re-platted and rezoned. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 19, 2025 


